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May 24, 2024
Subject: 2024 Road Paving Project, Number 014-9741

Dear Resident:

The City of Lafayette has awarded a construction contract to JV Lucas Paving, Inc. for the 2024 Road Paving
Project. This 2024 Capital Improvement Project includes road rehabilitation on Acalanes Road (from Black Forest
Court to the City South Boundary at Wendy Lane); Pine Lane; Pleasant Hill Road (from Springhill Road to Green
Valley Road); Taylor Boulevard (from Pleasant Hill Road to the Northern City Boundary); and Angelo Street f(rom
Reliez Valley Road to the end). The project also includes the installation of new raised crosswalks on Springhill
Road and Stanley Boulevard; replacing metal beam guardrails and repaving of a portion of pathway and wood
railing on Acalanes Road; and improvements to bring the concrete curb ramps to the latest ADA standards on
Pleasant Hill Road at Quandt Road, Pleasant Hill Road at Reliez Valley Road, and Pine Lane at EI Nido Ranch. Since
Pleasant Hill Road northbound from Reliez Valley Road to Green Valley Road falls under Contra Costa County’s
Jurisdiction, the County is partnering with Lafayette to include this work with this project.

Work is tentatively scheduled to begin on June 3, with an anticipated completion in mid-September 2024. Weekly
updates of the project schedule will be posted on the City’s web site at www.lovelafayette.org/2024roadwork
(select “Public Works & Construction Projects” in the Quick Links section on the middle of the page; then select
“City Construction Projects”, and lastly select the “2024 Road Paving & Surface Seal Projects”).

The work will require closure of travel lanes with traffic control during certain phases of the construction. The
work hours are from 8:00 am to 5:00 pm; however, traffic control will generally be in effect between 9:00 am and
4:30 pm. Emergency vehicles will always be provided access.

Please keep in mind that street work often occurs in phases, and once work has begun, it does not necessarily
proceed continuously. You will see periods of inactivity between the start and end of the project. The City and
the contractor are anxious to complete this project with minimum delay and inconvenience to you. While the
work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience and be alert to equipment, workers, and
traffic. During construction, questions regarding the work may be directed to Antony Perez, JV Lucas Paving’s
Project Manager, at 925-348-6648, or | may be reached at 925-299-3209. Again, your patience and cooperation
are very much appreciated.

Sincerely,
Hna Bernardes

Ana Bernardes, Senior Engineer
abernardes@ci.lafayette.ca.us
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